
  

 

 
San Joaquin County 

Community Corrections Partnership Meeting 
24 S. Hunter Street, Room 304, Stockton, CA 95202 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
The Community Corrections Partnership (CCP) Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 
June 12th, 2024 at 12pm has been cancelled.  
 
 
A special CCP Meeting may be called in July, the next CCP Meeting is scheduled for: 

Wednesday, September 11th, 2024 at 12pm 
24 S. Hunter Street, Room 304 
Stockton, CA 95202 

 


